
Broken Hill Public School 

Term 1 Week 7 2021

Dear Families,  

Thank you all for a wonderful week at Preschool. As the Department of Education guidelines around 
COVID continue to change, we are happy to share that as of next week (Week 8) we can have 
families come into the classroom at drop off and pick up times. This would be a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to share their interests in the preschool environment and to ask any 
questions to staff. We are very excited for parents to come in and see what we have been up to!

Easter Baskets

We are getting very excited that 
Easter is coming up. The children have 
been participating in Easter activities 
and creating colourful Easter baskets 
at our craft table. In the next coming 
weeks we will make Easter hats for 
the Easter parade. Families can also 
choose to make their own Easter hat 
at home. Not too long until the Easter 
Bunny arrives, and he might make a 
visit to our Preschool classroom!

Save the Date!
Easter Parade:
Wednesday 31st March
Assemble School Front Office (Flag area).
11.25am meet for 11.30am start. This is 
during Session 1 time. Session 2 families 
are invited to participate in the Easter 
Parade however are responsible for their 
child until they start their session at 12pm

Last day of Term 1
Session 1: Wednesday 31st March
Session 2: Thursday 1st April

First day of Term 2
Session 1: Tuesday 20th April
Session 2: Wednesday 21st April

We hope everyone will have a safe and 
happy Easter break

Hand washing Song

“Tops and bottoms, 
Tops and bottoms, 

In between, in-between, 
Rub them all together, 
Rub them all together, 

Nice and clean, 
Squeaky and clean” 

Friendly Reminder

Just a friendly reminder that due to 
staff-child ratio and Government 
guidelines around Preschool hours, 

children are to be picked up by 3pm (and 
by 12pm on Wednesdays). This is to 
ensure staff can attend their staff 
meetings and have adequate time to 

prepare for the following day. 




